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Hon David Parker 
Attorney-General 

Proactive Release – Proposed Overseas Travel: Hon David Parker 

Date of issue: 12 August 2019 

The following documents have been proactively released in accordance with Cabinet Office 
Circular CO (18) 4.  

Some information has been withheld on the basis that it would not, if requested under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), be released.  Where that is the case, the relevant section 
of the OIA has been noted and no public interest has been identified that would outweigh the 
reasons for withholding it.  

No. Document Comments 

1. Proposed Overseas Travel: 
Hon David Parker  
Cabinet Paper 
Office of the Attorney-
General 
1 July 2019 

Released with redactions 
 
Estimated costs have been withheld on the basis 
of advice from the Leader of the House in 
relation to the proactive release of travel 
documents.  
  

 

https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/

